
Reference: FS320477741

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/0847/FUL

Address: The One O Clock Club Marble Hill Park Richmond RoadTwickenhamTW1 2NL

Proposal: Demolition of the existing buildings and erection of a new building for use as a children's play space, nursery

and community hub (Class E(f), Class F2), installation of landscaping and associated works

Comments Made By

Name: Mr Graham Martin

Address: 40 Beaufort Road Twickenham TW1 2PQ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: To clarify my objection to this proposed development and its impact on my living conditions I wish to make the
point that loss of view is the incorrect term, loss of outlook is how I should have phrased my objection. 
The proposed development has a severe impact on outlook from my property and is an intrusion on the living conditions,
the new builds are directly in front of the windows and will have a detrimental consequence to the outlook and light. There
is plenty of room to the east of the proposed new build for the structures proposed, if this were to be the preferred option
for the developers of this site then the impact on residents of Beaufort Road would be far less and a positive outcome for
all could be achieved. By moving the builds to the eastern corner of the park there would be no detrimental impact on
those neighbouring the park and the conceived centre could go ahead without upset to others that live adjacent to the
site. I cannot see why this should not be a consideration and indeed a preferred option.


